
Arbury Carnival 
Over 100 children and carers            
represented our school in the Arbury 
Carnival procession. Despite the     
drizzle, the Arbury Aliens invaded. 
They were out of this world!  
I would like to say a big thank you to 
the parents/carers who organised the 
Arbury Primary School contribution. 
Please check our website for photos of 
the day! 

Sports Day - Friday 19th  
KS1 events will aim to start at about 
9.30 and should finish at about 11.00. 
KS2 events will aim to run between 
10.00 and 12.00. 
 

The gate to the field from the Junior 
playground will be open to allow you to 
walk round. 
 

The weather on Friday still looks like it 
is going to be dry, so we expect to go 
ahead as planned.   

Headteacher: Mr Ben Tull 
  Newsletter Date 
   17th June 2015 

Newsletter 
June 2015 

Diary Dates 
  

19th June -       
Sports Day 

24th June -             
Class Photographs 

8th July -             
Children meet their 
new teacher    

 8th July -            
Open Classrooms 

15th & 16th July -  
Y5/6 Production 

21st July -             
Y6 Leaver’s Evening 

22nd July -          
Last Day of Term 

2nd September - 
Staff Inset Day 

3rd September - 
Term Starts 

23rd October -      
Staff Inset Day 

 26th - 30th Oct -  
Half Term Holiday 

 18th December -     
Last day of Term 

Class Allocations for September 2015 

Current Class / Teacher Sept 2015 Class / Teacher 

 Class 1 - Mrs C Boekee 
 Class 2 - Mrs S Taylor 

Class 3 - Miss K Taylor  
Class 4 - Mrs K Whiting 

Class 3 - Miss A Fry Class 5 - Miss R Telfer 
Class 4 - Mrs K Whiting Class 6 - Mrs S Phetpraphai 
Class 6 - Miss Barclay  Class 7 - Mr D Grimmer 
Class 5 - Miss R Telfer  Class 8 - Ms R Merriman 
Class 7 - Mrs S Phetpraphai Class 9 - Mr S Roberts  
Class 8 - Ms R Merriman Class 10 - Mrs S Rees 

Class 9 - Mr D Grimmer Class 11 - Mrs A MacDonald 
(M,T,W) / Mrs H Dearman (Th/F) 

Class 10 - Mrs S Rees Class 12 - Mr S Taylor 
Class 11 - Mrs A MacDonald Class 13 - Miss S Taylor 
Class 12 - Mr S Taylor Class 14 - Mrs L Armitage 

Class 2 - Mrs S Taylor 
Class 1 - Mrs C Boekee 

We shall be saying goodbye to Miss Barclay at the end of the term and wishing 
her all the very best in her relocation to Dubai. We thank her for her           
contribution to school life over the last 4 years. 
We are delighted to be welcoming back Mrs Dearman, who is returning from 
maternity leave to re-join her job-share with Mrs MacDonald. 
We will also be welcoming Miss Taylor to year one and Mr Roberts to year four. 


